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Kenneth Templeton 
709 Pike Lane 
Stoughton, WI 53589 

Subject: Site Investigation for Templeton Property, Abandoned Gas Station at Paoli Rd 
at Range Trail, Paoli, WI 

BRRTS ID # 03-13-000262 

Dear Mr. Templeton: 

We have reviewed the file on you petroleum investigation and noted that the information is not current. 
Your responsibilities under Section 292.11 of the Wisconsin Statutes, commonly referred to as the Spill 
Law, requires you to determine the extent of contamination, clean up and properly dispose of 
contaminants until the site is deemed closed by the Department. These activities should occur in a timely 
manner. It is the responsibility of the Department to ensure that this action occurs. 

Within 14 days of the date of this letter, you are required to submit a status update of site activities 
including investigative actions taken or other work performed at the site to date. This update should be 
submitted to me IN WRITING at the above address. All correspondence should reference the "Subject" 
name and file reference number listed above. 

If you do not reply to this letter, we will view that as a negative response and enforcement action will be 
initiated. 

The Department appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you have any questions 
regarding this letter, please contact me at 920-387-7879, or at the e-mail address below. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Laatsch 
Hydrogeologist, SCR Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Cheryl.laatsch@dnr.state.wi.us 
cc: Horicon- LUST case file 
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